

P&F Meetings are held every term in weeks 2 and 7 at 7pm in the Liwara Hall. All are invited to attend.

P&F contacts:

Chairperson -Jonathon Egan liwarapfpresidentgmail.com liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer -Andrea Finneran liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

> LADs Committee Iliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings Iliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

> Secretary -Leanne Winnan liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to the P&F secretary.

# FAMILY MATTERS

Dear families,

We'd like to thank all the parents that supported the Parents Quiz Night! Also, congratulations to the lucky prize winners. Our last event for Term 3 is the Father's Night. Term 4 will start with the disco, then full steam ahead for the Fair on 8 November! We will need all hands on deck for the Fair, so keep an eye out for the Signup Zone going live, where you can add your name to volunteer slots. We trust you are all navigating through this busy Term, the busiest season of the year! Thank you for continued support.

#### **Upcoming events:**

Fair meeting: 22 August P&F meeting: 27 August Fathers' Event: 6 September Disco: Term 4 Week 1



All event info on the P&F Facebook page.

## Disco!

The Disco has been moved to Term 4
Week 1. Would you like to be involved in organising this event that the kids love??
Please contact us if this is you.

#### elle

The Fair committee has a Facebook page for all general communications around the Fair. If you are interested to get involved but not sure how, join the Facebook page to see where we need help! It is daunting to put your hand up, but if you do it with a bunch of friends, it's not that scary, its actually fun!



### Fair 2024

We still need to fill the following roles for the Fair to go ahead successfully. Please contact us if you would be able to fill either of these roles.





Signup Zone will go live soon!

Add your name wherever you are able to volunteer. We need all parents helping, please. If you can.